
NEW PARISHIONERS 
To become a member of our parish, 

visit the parish office in person.  

VOLUNTEER SCREENING 
Contact the office or our volunteer  

coordinator Hsiu Hau at 

screening@princeofpeacesc.ca 

 

BAPTISM 
Contact the parish office 3 months  

before the desired date of Baptism. 

FIRST COMMUNION  
AND CONFIRMATION PREP 

In normal times, these programs run 

from September to June. Look for  

bulletin announcements.  

R.C.I.A  
The Christian Initiation of Adults is for 

those wishing to learn more about how 

to become Catholic. Please contact the 

parish office for further information. 

MARRIAGE 

Contact the parish office at least one 

year in advance of the desired date. 

 ANOINTING OF THE SICK 
The date of our Mass of anointing is 

published in the bulletin. For home vis-

its, call the parish office. From the hos-

pital, ask for a priest directly at the 

nursing station. 

FIRST FRIDAY DEVOTIONS 
Following the 7pm mass there is exposi-

tion, adoration (confessions during ado-

ration) and Benediction at 8:30pm.  

MASS OF ANOINTING 
Second Wednesday of every month at 

12:00 noon. 

VISITING MINISTRY 
Currently no visits for Holy Communion 

are available.  

CHILDREN’S LITURGY  
Postponed until further notice. 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 
Bento D’Cruz—Grand Knight 

GK9144@ontariokofc.ca 

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL 
Meet on the 2nd Monday of every 

month. For assistance, donations or to 

join call 647-234-0265. 

PARISH FINANCE COUNCIL 
Meets on the 3rd Tuesday of every 

Month.  

CATHOLIC  SCHOOLS 
Prince of Peace  416-393-5416 

Our Lady of Grace  416-393-5372 

St. Marguerite Bourgeoys 416-393-5381 

St. Rene Goupil  416-393-5408 

The Divine Infant  416-393-5414 

Fr. Michael McGivney 905-472-4961 

Francis Libermann HS   416-393-5524 

PASTOR 
Fr. Efren Alvarez Pelayo  
fr.efren@princeofpeacesc.ca 

ASSOCIATE PASTOR 
Fr. Martin Lugo Tapia 

fr.martin@princeofpeacesc.ca 

DEACONS 
Rev. Mr. Terence Rebello  
Rev Mr. Thomas Aquino 

SECRETARY 
Fatima Sequeira 

fatima@princeofpeacesc.ca 

SACRAMENTS COORDINATOR-
OFFICE ASSISTANT 

Joan Turco 
joan@princeofpeacesc.ca 

ACCOUNTANT 
Rene Ng 

rng@archtoronto.org 

PROPERTY MANAGEMENT 
Dan Christante 

dan.christante@gmail.com 

Tom Mitrovski 
tom@princeofpeacesc.ca 

HOUSEKEEPING 
Geneveve Macariola-Amini 

CARETAKERS 
Jessie Guinto  

Weekend Masses 
Saturday:    5:00 pm  
Sunday:       8:30 am, 10:00 am,  
                        11:30 am & 1:00 pm  

Weekday Masses 
       Monday-Saturday:   8:30 am   

 

       Tuesday & 1st  Friday:  7:00 pm 

Confessions 
Saturday:    9:00 am - 9:45 am   
              4:00 pm-4:45 pm  

(First Friday Confessions-see below)  

Office Hours:  Monday through Friday  9:00 am to 5:00 pm / Weekends Closed 

Founded 1983 

265 Alton Towers Circle, Scarborough, Ontario M1V 4E7 
Phone: 416-291-9422  |  Fax: 416-291-7841 

Email: parish.office@princeofpeacesc.ca 

Website: https://princeofpeacesc.archtoronto.org/ 

mailto:rng@archtoronto.org


The Most Holy Trinity 

CORPUS CHRISTI PROCESSION 
On Sunday June 11 at 3pm 
we are planning to hold the 
procession of Corpus Chris-
ti . We have contacted all the 
groups of the parish who in 

the past have set up an altar to partici-
pate with us this year. Please contact Fr. 
Martin for details.  

MONTH OF THE SACRED HEART 
Pope Pius XII wrote that the 
genesis of the devotion to the 
Sacred Heart lies in the cove-
nant of love from the Old 
Testament. He writes that “in 
the New Testament, the love that 
breathes from the Gospel, from the let-
ters of the Apostles and the pages of the 
Apocalypse all portray the love of the 
Heart of Jesus.” On Thursday June 15 at 
7pm everyone is invited to participate 
in devotions to the Sacred Heart of Jesus 
with the Exposition of the Blessed Sacra-
ment. The evening will be led by the 
Prayer Group in our parish. Everyone is 
welcome.  

NORTH OF 60 FOOD DRIVE 
The  Society of St. Vincent de 
Paul Conference of Prince of 
Peace will assist the Conference 

at St. Patrick’ Church Markham to collect 
food items for the northern most Innuit 
Community in Nunavut named 
Taloyoak. On the weekend of June 10-
11 we will be distributing cards with 
four items on each card that are re-
quired by the village. You can choose 
your own card and donate one item or 
up to all of the items listed on the card. 

We are planning to collect these food 
items on the weekend of June 17-18 at 
Mass; during the Offertory you will be 
asked to bring your donations to the Al-
tar. Thank you for your participation. 

MARYGROVE CAMP 
The SSVP, Toronto Cen-
tral Council helps over 
1000 girls each summer 
to enjoy a summer tradi-
tion. Marygrove Camp is a residential 
camp situated on Georgian Bay, open to 
eligible girls ages 5 to 13. Marygrove 
provides a camping experience for chil-
dren who may not otherwise have the 
opportunity to enjoy a camping adven-
ture. Families who are experiencing fi-
nancial or domestic hardship may con-
tact the SSVP directly to determine their 
eligibility. On June 10-11 there will be a 
collection to help support Marygrove 
Camp. Envelopes are available at the 
entrance of the church. Please give gen-
erously.  

MEDJUGORJE PILGRIMAGE  
APRIL 21-MAY 4, 2024 

Mark your calendars 
and save the date for 
this pilgrimage to 
Medjugorje led by Fr. 

Efren Alvarez Pelayo. Brochures are 
now available in our parish office and 
can also be picked up after masses in the 
Church. If you wish for us to email you a 
copy, please send us a message and we 
will be happy to forward the brochures 
to you. Both parishioners and non-
parishioners are welcome.  

Mass Intentions 

Saturday, June 3 
5:00pm Mass  

Sunday, June 4 
8:30am Mass 
10:00am Mass 
11:30am Mass 
1:00pm Mass 

Monday, June 5 
8:30am Mass 
† Chen Lan 
† Anthony Hsueh 

Tuesday, June 6 
8:30am Mass 
† Violeta Constantino 
† Reginald & Doris Samuels 

7:00pm Mass 
† Doug Deans 
† Ben Pinto 

Wednesday June 7 
8:30am Mass 
† Rene Cabildo 
 D’Cruz Family 

Thursday, June 8 
8:30am Mass 
† Maureen Leo 
† Pui Ying Lau 

Friday, June 9 
8:30am Mass 
† Joy George 
† Juan Tulagan 

Saturday, June 10 
† Joe Braganza 
† Peter Nunes 
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We all are used to the idea that there is one God.  And we fully 
accept that this one God is the Father, Son and Holy Spirit. On the 
surface, this seems like a contradiction. How can God be one and 
three at the same time?  It’s a mystery that is worth penetrating 
and contemplating. As we celebrate this Trinity Sunday, on the 
relationships to which God has called us, how completely do we 
imitate the love of the Trinity in our relationships?   

 For the infirm 

 In thanksgiving  †Rest in peace  

SANCTUARY LAMP 
JUNE 5 -10 

For the Intentions of: 
Jennifer Gobin 

Peter, Martha Lee & Family 
Phillip M. Francis  

In Thanksgiving by: 
Emma Wong 

For the Eternal Rest of: 
Tony & Mark Pierce, Foo 

Chung Wong, Elizabeth Ah Mao 

BUNDLE UP WEEKEND  
 June 24-25,  a truck will be in the parking lot all 
weekend to receive your items for donation. Volunteers 
will be on site to assist with the loading before and after 

each Mass. Items accepted: clothing, footwear, bedding, drapery, 
towels and toys. Items not accepted: furniture, books, dishes, video 
or audio cassettes. Please do not bring any items before this 
date. Thank you for your continued support.  



June 4, 2023 

VOCATIONS 
“God so loved the world 
that he gave his only 
begotten Son...” How can 
you best serve God in a 
response to that love?  If 
God is calling you to the 
priesthood, diaconate, or 
consecrated life contact Fr. Matt 
McCarthy:  416-968-0997  

vocations @archtoronto.org 

OFFERTORY COLLECTION 

Regular Offertory 
May 27-28 

$9,977 

Thank you for  
your continued support. 

 

The Weekly Average 
Operating Expense in 2022 

$11,848 

STEWARDSHIP  
St. Augustine describes 
in his treaty “On the 
Trinity” that the Father 
and the Son eternally 
look at each other with pure Love, 
and this unadulterated love is the 
Holy Spirit, existing for all ages. 
Hence, through reflecting on this 
mystery we come to understand 
the immense importance of com-
munity and the sharing of love. As 
stewards, we are called to imitate 
this divine life of the Trinity by 
living with our brothers and sis-
ters and fellow parishioners in a 
community of love.  

ATTENTION ENVELOPE USERS  

Parishioners who 
have not picked 
their 2023 enve-
lopes are invited to 
do so by June 30 as 

after this date they will be reas-
signed. Please do not use enve-
lopes from previous years as 
those numbers might be reas-
signed to someone else. If you 
need new envelopes, please visit 
the parish office Monday to Fri-
day and pick up a new box. 

NATIONAL INDIGENOUS PEOPLES DAY 
On Wednesday June 21, 2023 
at 7pm at Native Peoples’ Mis-
sion, St. Anns Church in Toron-
to, His Grace Archbishop Fran-
cis Leo will celebrate Mass in 

observance of National Indigenous Peo-
ples Day. All are welcome! Contact John 
Ecker: 416-934-3400 ext. 805 

MASS OF ANOINTING 
The next Mass of Anointing 
will be on Wednesday, June 
14 at 12pm followed by our 
Seniors Group activities in 

the Parish Hall. The sacrament of the 
Sick will be administered at this mass to 
the elderly and to those suffering with 
illnesses physical or emotional.  

SUMMER CAMP 
St. Barnabas Parish is offering 
Kingdom Camp this summer 
for grades 1 through 8. Activi-
ties include arts and crafts, 

drama, sports, swimming, team build-
ing, leadership, daily Mass and catech-
esis. Early bird price is $150 -regular 
price is $175. Sibling discount of $20 
and multi-week discount of $25. Week 
1: July 10-14, Week 2: July 17-21. For 
more information call us at:  416-298-
0989. 

ESTATE PLANNING 
On Saturday, June 17 at 
9am join this free webi-
nar and learn about the 
importance of a Will, 

Powers of Attorney & Estate Planning. 
The estate planning team from the 
Archdiocese of Toronto will share, how 
to ensure that your wishes are legally 
protected as well as Catholic teachings 
and traditions around cremation, burial 
and funerals. Email us at the email ad-

dress below and include ‘Estate Plan-
ning Seminar’ in the subject line: 

development@archtoronto.org  

MAINTENANCE FUND-UPDATE 
The collection originally sched-
uled for June 10-11 will take 
place on June 17-18. If you are 

using a box of offertory envelopes, 
please bring your Building Maintenance 
Fund envelope on June 17-18.   

DO YOU HAVE A PIANO TO DONATE? 
Music has the power to in-
spire, uplift, and unite us. It 
adds a profound element to 
our liturgical celebrations 
and provides a spiritual connection un-
like any other. If you or someone you 
know is looking to donate an acoustic 
piano that is in good condition, please 
call Fr. Efren. Our current piano is no 
longer usable and an upright, acoustic 
piano would make a huge difference. If 
the piano carries great value still, we 
are open to discuss a tax receipt with a 
professional appraisal that identifies 
the market value.  

PARISH FLOWER GARDENS  
If you have gardening 
experience, a green 
thumb and time to 

spare, we are looking for volunteers to 
help maintain our flower beds around 
the church. Call the parish office for de-
tails. 

 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 
The Chosen: The Knights are 
currently screening Season 
Three on Saturdays at 7pm. 
The Chosen is based on the life 
of Jesus of Nazareth. For details  visit:  
www.KOFC9144.com 

 

 

 
SHOW YOUR LOVE FOR OTHERS BY GIVING ON SHARELIFE SUNDAY  

Today’s Gospel talks about God’s love for us that he gave us his only Son for us to be 
saved through his life and sacrifice. We are called to live by this love and faithful-
ness. Your generous contributions speak of love for others and allow ShareLife 
agencies to take care of those in most need. Today is also the third ShareLife Sunday 
of the year. If you have not yet donated, you may give at the parish using a ShareLife 
envelope, online through our parish website, or at sharelife.org/donate. 
Thank you for your generosity and for living the Gospel by giving to ShareLife! 

mailto:development@archtoronto.org
http://www.KOFC9144.com


If you are a business owner, 

we invite you to consider ad-

vertising your business in our 

parish bulletin, available 

weekly at Mass and virtually 

through our parish website. This is a valuable, 

effective, local and affordable method to pro-

mote your business to our congregation.  The most 

common sizes are displayed below but we do 

have other options. Please call the parish office 

if you wish to place an add in our bulletin. Our 

bulletin is printed from September to June on 

a weekly basis and  website. 

As an example, we have post-

ed these past advertisements 

that were previously in our 

parish bulletin. We hope this 

will provide you with an idea 

of how your advertisement 

might appear in our parish bulletin.  

Call us at 
 416-291-9422 

Email us at: 

parish.office@princeofpeacesc.ca 

PICK OF THE WEEK 

God Is with Us: Episode 
1 What does it mean to 
say that God is with us in 
the Eucharist? What is 
the Eucharist?  

The Bread of Life: 
Jesus and John 6 un-
packs Jesus' hard 
saying in John 6 and 

dives in the mystery of Christ's Real 
Presence in the Eucharist.  

Corpus Christi: Sa-

cred Art Dr. Ben 

Akers and Taylor 

Kemp sit down with 

different pieces of Sacred Art to discuss 

their theological meanings and how 

they can speak to us today. 


